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Question 16/2: 
Preparation of Handbooks for developing countries

SOURCE:
TELECOMMUNICATION DEVELOPMENT BUREAU (BDT)

TITLE:
PROGRESS STATUS OF HANDBOOK

1. Manual on New Technologies and New Services (NTNS)

1.1
Fascicle 1 ((New technologies supporting new networks) and Fascicle 2 (Digital networks 
and services)

Fascicles 1 and 2 are expected to be delivered to the BDT Secretariat in French and Spanish probably by the end of March 2001.  Fascicles 1 and 2 will be sent to the participants concerned in April 2001 in French and Spanish.  These Fascicles may be revised on the basis of the comments received at the end of June 2001.  The English version will be sent to ITU editors by the end of June 2001 for publication, probably by September 2001.  The French and Spanish versions will be adapted to the English version by end June/early July 2001.  We can expect the translation to be finished by the end of August 2001.  The French and Spanish versions will be sent to the ITU editors by the end of August 2001 for publication, probably by November 2001.

1.2
Fascicle 3 (IP based networks and services)

The meeting will decide on further action to be taken, taking into consideration the results of the Policy Forum on IP telephony.

1.3
Fascicle 4 (Digital radio and television networks and services)

Comments have been received from Mr. Mège.  A liaison statement (Document 2/211) was sent to the Chairman of Study Group 2 informing the Study Group of the names of four people, who have been asked to review the Fascicle.  So far, we have only received comments from Natasa Gospic, who did not make any amendments.  As the comments were expected to be provided by the end of December 2000, we propose to proceed with the translation of any comments received by the end of March.

2.
Handbook on disaster communications (Documents 2/167 and 2/168)

We have just received the technical annex (Part 3), as well as amendments to the above-mentioned documents.  The additional text/amendments will be sent for translation into French and Spanish.  The English text should be ready by the end of March and could be sent to the ITU editor for publication.

3.
Teletraffic Engineering Handbook (Document 2/193)

Mr. Lars Engvall has submitted a progress report which is contained in Document RGQ16/2/017.

______
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